
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  - NOVEMBER 18, 2002 

 
 
ELECTRONIC SPEED SIGNS 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 
THAT staff be directed to look at the feasibility of purchasing additional Electronic Speed Signs.   

Purpose 

To assist in curtailing the ever-increasing speeding problem that is being experienced throughout 
the City of Vaughan.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

Residents throughout the city are continually complaining about the excess speed at which 
vehicles are traveling at on our primary roads.  Additional Electronic Speed Signs placed 
strategically throughout the City would encourage speeders to slow down. 

Conclusion 

We have received positive feedback from residents where these signs have been installed.  The 
perception from the public is that they are actually recording the speed of vehicles driving by.  It is 
obvious that by virtue of their presence they act as a deterrent to speeders. 

Attachments 

None 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 
 
 
 


